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From: Friesen, Chris (SD) 
Sent: April‐16‐18 11:35 AM 
To: 'Gary Plohman'  
Subject: RE: rare species identification 

 
Gary 

 
Thank you for your information request. I completed a search of the Manitoba Conservation Data Centre's rare species 
database and found no occurrences at this time for your area of interest (Anseeuw Dairy – RM of Macdonald). 
 
The information provided in this letter is based on existing data known to the Manitoba Conservation Data Centre at the 
time of the request. These data are dependent on the research and observations of CDC staff and others who have 
shared their data, and reflect our current state of knowledge. An absence of data in any particular geographic area 
does not necessarily mean that species or ecological communities of concern are not present; in many areas 
comprehensive surveys have never been completed. Therefore, this information should be regarded neither as a final 
statement on the occurrence of any species of concern, nor as a substitute for on-site surveys for species as part of 
environmental assessments. 
 
Because the Manitoba CDC’s Biotics database is continually updated and because information requests are evaluated 
by type of action, any given response is only appropriate for its respective request. Please contact the Manitoba CDC 
for an update on this natural heritage information if more than six months pass before it is utilized. 
 
Third party requests for products wholly or partially derived from Biotics must be approved by the Manitoba CDC before 
information is released. Once approved, the primary user will identify the Manitoba CDC as data contributors on any 
map or publication using Biotics data, as follows as: Data developed by the Manitoba Conservation Data Centre; Wildlife 
& Fisheries Branch, Manitoba Sustainable Development. 
 
This letter is for information purposes only - it does not constitute consent or approval of the proposed 
projector activity, nor does it negate the need for any permits or approvals required by the Province of 
Manitoba. 
 
We would be interested in receiving a copy of the results of any field surveys that you may undertake, to update our 
database with the most current knowledge of the area. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me directly at (204) 945-7747 
 
 
Chris Friesen 
Coordinator 
Manitoba Conservation Data Centre 
204-945-7747 
chris.friesen@gov.mb.ca 

http://www.manitoba.ca/sd/cdc/ 
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